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School Notes 
Teacher Treat sign-ups are here! 

If you are interested in surprising our 
amazing teachers and assistants, 

please check out the link below. We 
thank you in advance for all the ways 

you help our school SHINE! 


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
70A044BADAA2CA5FF2-teacher4


Stay connected! Please join our 
VLC facebook page by scanning 

the code below.





Save the Date

September Mission: Help the Shelter for Abused Women 
& Children have an awesome Halloween! Bring in gently 
used or new costumes.


5th – No School, Labor Day, per CCPS


7th — First Parent Team Meeting and Welcome Back 
Breakfast in the Student Center at 8:30am after drop off


7th – Wednesday Night Lights (WNL) Kick Off! Children & 
Youth Groups meet every other Wed., 5:30-7:00pm 


11th — Fall Education Kick Off at 10:00am; Sunday 
school and Choir resumes (PreK-3 through High School)


12th — VLC Music begins M-Th with Dr. Jim at 11:00am


14th & 15th — Chapel begins weekly with Mrs. Mikes 


21st — Wednesday Night Lights @5:30pm 


26th — No School, per CCPS


From the Parent Team 

Please join us:


Parent Team Meeting and  
Welcome Back Breakfast 

 Wednesday, September 7th @ 8:30am 

We will meet in the Student Center after drop off. 

Come enjoy breakfast and hear about some of the exciting 

things we have planned throughout the year! 

We can’t wait to share it all with you! 


Please feel free to call or email Chairperson,

Kristin DePaola at ked227@gmail.com or 352-258-3111


Happy Birthday 
September 2nd – Mrs. Adrienne Tackett 


(Pre-K4 Teacher)


Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church


Sometimes called Rally Day, children and families return to formal 
Sunday school classes on Sept. 11th. At Vanderbilt, Fall Education Kick 
Off is for all God’s children! It’s a time for learning and growing in faith, 

as we deepen our relationship with God in a variety of ways.


Check out VPC Kids & Families on Facebook!

Dear Families, 

Happy September! We‘ve had a great start to our new school year	  
and I’ve really enjoyed getting to know all our new faces in the 
classrooms.  Every year my heart is filled with new families that have 
chosen to join us at VLC, as well as our returning families. I love seeing 
so many siblings of our previous students who once walked these halls! 

I look forward to meeting you all at our first team parent meeting next 
week. My door is always open and ready to hear any of your joys and 
concerns. We’re looking forward to another great month! 

  	 	 	 	         Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director
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